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Citizen Member Kris Barnes, Excused
 



Carol Owens, Assistant Clerk

Citizen Member Clyde Collins



 










Heather Pelegrin, Nichole





                            

Oswald and Merriane Lahmeur, 








VAB Team


In Attendance:

William H. Jeter, Jr., VAB Attorney

Harry Guetherman, Property Appraiser’s Office


Chairman Crescimbeni called the meeting to order at 8:41AM
Assistant VAB Clerk reported to the board that all petitions for VAB Year 2009 have been closed or resolved.  VAB Attorney William Jeter explained the process for closing the VAB Year.
Citizen Board Member Clyde Collins offered a motion to adjourn and close the 2009 VAB Year.  It was 2nd by School Board Member Wright.  Board Approved 4-0.
Sine Die

ADJOURNED 8:45 AM
